
 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Are Invited!  

 "A Night for Neema" Dinner, 

 benefitting Neema Village 

 Saturday, September 20, 2025 @ 6 PM  

 Southside Church of Christ 

 (2101 Hemphill St. 76110) in Ft. Worth. 

 There will be reporting and showing  

videos, an auction, 

 with some items coming from Tanzania 

and a great meal.   

Go to this link to get tickets: 

https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/a-

night-for-neema 

 Contact Barbara Scott for more info. 

The newly established Prime Timers ministry is geared to 

providing a space for fun and fellowship for our senior 

adults. This opportunity will be designed with your input 

and is just beginning.  

Prime Timers, our new senior adult ministry, will start off 

in RM 109 from 10AM – 2PM every 

Monday for fun, fellowship, and food beginning on  

September 8. Bingo games will begin at 11AM. A light 

lunch will be provided at noon. The afternoon will include 

dominoes, games, puzzles, and fellowship. 

Becky Reed will be taking pictures TODAY in Room 110  

for our new members and for Shelby Next online directory 



 

 

 


